
From: Olivia Pels [mailto:opels@siag.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 31 July 2017 3:11 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Subject: RE: AM2016/6 - Real Estate Industry Award 2010 

 
Dear Associate  
 
We refer to the above matter and confirm that we have been acting on behalf of the Real Estate 
Institute of Victoria (REIV) in respect of the Commission's review of the Real Estate Industry Award 
2010.  
 
As a matter of courtesy, we advise that the REIV will not make further submission in respect of this 
matter. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Olivia Pels  
Senior Lawyer  
   
Service Industry Advisory Group (Legal) Pty Ltd  
16/75 Lorimer Street  
SOUTHBANK  VIC   3006  
   
Telephone:     (03) 9644 1400  
Facsimile:        (03) 9644 1490  
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